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28" March 2023

Spanish Day

Dear Parents,

To support our Languages curriculum, we will be hosting a Spanish themed day on Monday 24" April 2023. On this
day, all the children will have the opportunity to participate in a Spanish dance workshop, try some Spanish cuisine
and learn more about Spain and its culture.

The Pantry will also be offering a Spanish themed menu at lunchtime, please book this through your Pantry account.
The menu can be viewed below.

This will be a non-uniform day and where possible, we would like to encourage the children to come to school in the
colours of the Spanish flag (red and yellow).

To support us with the costs of the dance workshop and activities, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.00
per child. Please can all cash donations be handed to your child’s class teacher or to the school office in an envelope by
Tuesday 25" April. If you would prefer to pay online, the contribution can be made via your Parent Pay account.

If you have any links to the Spanish community or to any Spanish businesses and would like to support this event,
please do get in touch with me via the school office.

We are looking forward to an exciting day and thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards,

Joel Hockman
Assistant Headteacher

24TH APRIL 2023
CHICKEN PAELLA
OR
SPANISH OMELETTE
SERVED WITH

PATATAS BRAVAS & GREEN BEANS
WITH GARLIC & PAPRIKA

SPANISH LEMON MUFFINS
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